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 Well here we are at the end of yet another term. Time really seems to flying by and 

it’s hard to think that when we return to school after the Easter break we will be in 

the final term of this school year. For a brief moment at the start of the week it felt 

as if spring had finally sprung but then the rain returned. Fingers crossed 

that when we come back to school the weather will have improved and we can 

start to use our fantastic outdoor spaces more regularly. 

Speaking of outdoors, the weather was kind during our Outdoor Learn-

ing Day last week. Everyone had a fantastic time (even the staff) and there are 

photographs for your child’s class on Dojo. I hope you had the opportunity to 

look at Year 4’s rocket launch video, it is quite impressive. 

During this week we have had to contact parents regarding their child in school 

and not been able to reach anyone. Please can I ask you to make sure your 

contact details are up to date and that at least one person on your contact list 

is available. Fortunately, the reasons for contact weren’t too urgent but this may 

not always case.  Your support with this would be greatly appreciated. 

Most of the clubs run after school by teachers will remain the same after holidays with a 

slight exception to choir and the animation club. These will not be running and instead Mrs 

Grisedale and Mrs Chambers will run an outdoor club, a separate letter has been sent to 

Years 2—5 about this.  

The clubs are: 

Monday—Library Club and Coding Club 

Tuesday—Outdoors Club and Infant Sports Club 

Thursday— Science Club 

Miss Studholme will also continue to run Year 6 Booster groups on Monday and Tuesday 

after school. 

Finally a quick reminder that school closes at 2pm (After School Club 5pm) for the Easter 

holiday. Please be on time to collect your child so that staff can begin their break too. 

On behalf of the children, staff and Governors of the school, I would like to wish you all a 

very Happy Easter and we look forward to welcoming you back to school for the summer 

term on Monday 17th April ay 8.40am. 

Take care and keep safe. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Neale 



Emergency contact number for After School 

Club: 07743053795 

Playgroup at Rishton  

Methodist Church on 

Monday mornings. 

Start time 9am. 

Everyone is welcome. 

Please do not bring any dogs onto the 

school premises even if you are carry-

ing them. If you bring your dog to 

school, you will need to wait outside 

the gates. 

Thank you. 

EMERGENCY 

Contact number for when school is 

closed. 

01254-460075 

Please only use if there is a 

genuine emergency. 

Did you know? 

  5 minutes late each 
day = 3 days of school 
lost in a year 

 10 minutes late each 
day = 6.5 days of school 
lost in a year 

 15 minutes late each 
day = 10 days of school 
lost in a year 

 20 minutes late each 
day = 13 days of school 
lost in a year 
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Our Stars of the Week 
Sapphire 

Emerald 

Ruby 

Amethyst 

Topaz 

Opal 

Diamond 

Well done to all our stars 

Attendance winners this 

week. 

Ruby  

(Year 2)

Team Point winners last-

week. 

Well done team members  



Diary Dates
 Friday 31st March—school closes for Easter at 2pm

 Monday 17th April—summer term begins

 Friday 21st April—Sue Allonby visit to school

 Friday 28th April—Open afternoon for parents

 Friday 5th May—coronation party
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